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Newsletter- INSIGHTS(VOL.16)-Navigating the New Normal: Gen-Alpha Edition 
  
Dear Parents,  
 
 
We are thrilled to present the sixteenth edition of our newsletter for parents-INSIGHTS. As always, our 
goal is to work hand in hand with you, our valued parents, to support and celebrate the all-round 
growth and success of every student. 
 
In this edition, we are focusing on the topic – ‘Navigating the New Normal: Gen-Alpha Edition’. 
 
As we continue to adapt to the evolving landscape of education and child development, it's essential to 
recognize the unique characteristics and needs of Generation Alpha—children born from 2010 onwards. 
Growing up in an era defined by rapid technological advancement, these digital natives are navigating a world 
vastly different from previous generations. 
 
Understanding traits such as being digital natives, having shorter attention spans, prioritizing mental health, 
and being globally aware helps parents and educators better support Generation Alpha in today's dynamic 
and rapidly evolving world. 
 
To access detailed information and valuable insights on this important topic, please read the attached  
Newsletter -INSIGHTS (VOL.16) Navigating the New Normal: Gen-Alpha Edition. 
 
Together, let us embark on this journey of learning and growth, as we strive to empower our students 
for success and leadership. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
 
 
 
 

Warm regards, 

 
Asha Alexander      آشا ألكسندر  
Principal        مديرة المدرسة  

Executive Leader - Climate Change      تغير المناخ  -الرئيس التنفيذي  
 
 
 
 


